Steven SeEe

From: Katharine SanBento <katesanbento11@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 11:30 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351, which would allow nurses to continue performing cosmetic
injectables in Rhode Island. As a loyal client of Citrine Aesthetics, | depend on the expertise and care provided by their
skilled nurses for my Botox and skincare needs. If this bill does not pass, | risk losing access to my preferred provider,
which would be a significant disruption to my personal care routine.

Please support this bill and ensure that nurses can continue delivering these essential services.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Kate SanBento

41b Qak St

Providence R 02909
Katesanbentoll@gmail.com
401-391-9545




